
03/27/25  
President Ray in his March Month of leadership for NSR, threw 
an offsite at Diane Correia’s home. The theme was Whiskey 
Tasting, and Ray had rows of Scotch, Irish, Bourbon and Rye 
Whiskeys plus a home cooked pulled pork dinner that was deli-
cious. Ray discussed flavor profiles of Bourbon, Scotch, Rye and 
Irish Whiskey. We tasted bourbon (including bottled in bond), 
rye, scotch and maybe an Irish whiskey. We learned what Bottled 
in Bond on the label means. In 1897 the government passed the 
Bottled in Bond Act. It was their way of ensuring whiskey was 
made properly. The Distillers must follow strict regulations. It 
must be distilled at one distillery, in one distilling season. Be aged 
at least 4 years in a federally bonded warehouse. Be bottled at ex-
actly 100 proof and be produced under U.S. government supervi-
sion. So it means it’s really, really good! Next time you have 

somd Jack Daniels, think banana, it’s very aromatic, and definitely in JD! 
 
A Good time was had by all!! Everybody behaved and enjoyed our great fellowship together. Thanks to all who attend-
ed. Thanks to Ray for all his research and production, as well as our ultimate hostess, Diane Corriea!  

                                     
                                   I really think our club is on a roll. These offsites, the pot luck and the                      
                                   Whiskey taste, have been fun and well attended. Maybe 1 offsite a  
                                   month as well as our Tuesday afternoon meetings could work!      
                                   Future Highlights: 
                                   April 1st, Dan Lieberman - Ava Energy 
                                   April 4-7th, District Cruise Conference 
                                   April 15th, Joe Ashley - the California Resources Corp 
                                   April 22nd, LHS Interact Takeover meeting  
                                   April 29th, Lee Neves - Stockton Cargo Women’s Soccer 
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        Meeting Tuesday at noon at the Stockton Hilton 
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